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•平成２２年度予算案

•Kwang-Je Kim氏からの返信



コンパクトERL設備（全体概要）

60MeV バージョン/ 35MeV バージョンの両バージョンの予算を検討



Dear Hiroshi,

Happy New Year!
Today is my first day back in lab since I returned on 23rd as the lab 
was closed for Holidays. Thank you for the proceedings of the 
ERL science workshop, which has already arrived. Thank you also 
for your hospitality at KEK and for Osaka trip. I was much 
impressed with the progress you are making in the ERL 
project--the preparation of the cERL (the building was huge, 
not compact at all!), the advance in high voltage gun, the 
scheme for XFELO in 5 GeV ERL, and also the science case.
I certainly would like to keep contact with you and your project.
Once again, thank you and please give my regards to professors 
Wakatsuki and Shimomura, and other for me.

Best regards,
Kwang-Je

Letter from Prof. Dr. Kwang-Je Kim




